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Spring Social -- May 21 

Come celebrate the arrival of 

Spring to Western NY with your 

fellow Chapter members...and 

members-to-be! The Chapter will 

provide free appetizers at this cash 

bar event. 

 

This is a good time to invite 

someone who you think should be 

a member. Let’s share with them 

of the value of membership and 

encourage them to join us. 

 

Make plans to attend this last 

official gathering of the 2018-19 

Program Year. See you there! 

 

Date: ​Tuesday, May 21 

 

Time: ​4:30 PM - 6:30 PM 

 

Location: ​Mac’s on Hertel,  

1435 Hertel Ave., Buffalo 

 

Cost: ​free appetizers  

& cash bar 

 

RSVP:​ Friday, May 17 to 

president.nfassp@gmail.com 

 

 

New NFASSP website soon 

More news in the coming weeks! 

Congratulations! 

We are delighted to announce that 

NFASSP student member ​Qian 

Zhang​ has been awarded the ​Nick 

D. Yin Scholarship ​and the ​Region 

VIII Empire Area Scholarship​ by 

the ASSP Foundation. Qian, we 

wish you much success in your 

studies, and in your career! 

  

President’s Message 

We are seeking volunteers to join 

the one person who has 

volunteered for the role of 

President for the 2019-20 program 

year.  

 

These offices are open: 

 

-President-Elect  

-Secretary/Treasurer  

 

Please consider this 

opportunity to serve your 

Chapter and fellow members. 

 

The term of office will be one year​. 
Please contact me by Friday, May 

17 to express your interest, or for 

more info. Thank you.  

– Karen Peissinger, 

president.nfassp@gmail.com 
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